## **UK POLICE**

## **MEMORIAL**

12th August 2021

Mr Chad Northcott
Chairman ELMC Grant Making Committee
East Lancashire Masonic Charity
Hewlett Court
Newcombe Road
Holcombe Brook
Bury
BL0 9XI

RECEIVED

## Dear Chad

On behalf of the Trustees and Patrons of the Police Arboretum Memorial Trust, I am writing to thank you for your generous support of the project and of the recent Dedication of the Memorial. As you may have seen the event was widely and positively covered by the media. It was a moving occasion for the officers and staff who were there and especially for the families of the fallen. A highlights video of the day will soon be available on our website <a href="https://www.ukpolicememorial.org">www.ukpolicememorial.org</a>

I look forward to keeping you informed of our progress as we proceed to complete the project with the names of those we have lost in the line of duty and to fully develop the Digital Memorial, clips from which were featured at the ceremony. Through it we strive to celebrate lives lived as well as remembering lives lost.

Thank you again for your generosity towards this important project for the Police service, the families of those have died and for the whole nation.

Yours sincerely

Sir Hugh Orde OBE QPM

Chair, Police Arboretum Memorial Trust

"UK Police Memorial" is a trading style of The Police Arboretum Memorial Trust c/o NPCC, First Floor, 10 Victoria Street, London SW1H ONN

Limited company registered in England and Wales, number 8961292. Registered charity, number 1159831

TRUSTEES: Sir Hugh Orde OBE QPM (Chair), Sir Paul Scott-Lee DL QPM, Stephen Mann, Michael Foster QPM, Jane Sawyers DL QPM, Mark Lindsay MBE, Martyn Underhill, Giles York QPM, Paul Griffiths OBE, Martin Hewitt QPM, John Partington MA FRSA FCMI